

A Message from Assemblyman David DiPietro

Dear Neighbors,

As your Assemblyman, I've had the privilege of visiting schools across our district. I'm proud to recognize six extraordinary educators from Eden CSD who have earned "Teacher of the Year" recognition for their impact on our students.

Please join me in recognizing the following "Teacher of the Year" recipients for their outstanding contributions.









2025 Teacher of the Year Recipients:

Eden CSD:









Heather Radder



Christine Polek

STAY CONNECTED

I'm always happy to hear what you think about how I can best serve you in the state Assembly. For more info on this or any other state matter, please contact my office at 716-655-0951 or email dipietrod@nyassembly.gov

The "Teacher of the Year" award honors educators

in the classroom. The work of these teachers builds a

brighter future for Erie and Wyoming counties.

